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Labour – Amendment to Motion 6 (Notice of Motions)

“Council notes its disappointment that the Scottish Government has failed to develop a rules based framework for local government funding in partnership with COSLA that would be introduced in the next Parliament, or to bring forward legislation by the end of this Parliament for the replacement of the council tax, based on cross-party agreement, contrary to its commitments in January 2019. 
Council acknowledges that there is now no time for such proposals to be brought forward in the current Parliament but resolves to write to all political parties represented in the Scottish Parliament urging them to commit to both the introduction of a rules based fiscal framework for the funding of local government and the replacement of the council tax with a fairer and more progressive form of local taxation in the next Parliament.”

Proposed by Councillor David Ross
Seconded by Councillor Mary Lockhart

